THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

DECEMBER 19, 2013
SUBJECT:
APPROVAL OF OWNER/GENERAL CONTRACTOR CONTRACT FOR THE 
                          KITCHEN EXHAUST REPLACEMENT PROJECT AT BLUEGRASS MIDDLE.
ISSUE:  

The Board needs to approve the owner/general contractor contract for the Kitchen Exhaust Replacement Project with Knight’s Mechanical at Bluegrass Middle School.
FACTS


The Kentucky Department of Education requires a Local Board of Education to approve contracts with a general contractor for renovation or new construction.  The Board needs to approve the contract with Knight’s Mechanical for the kitchen exhaust replacement at Bluegrass Middle School.  The board approved the low bid by Knight’s Mechanical at the November regular board meeting.  Knight’s Mechanical had the low bid of $98,000 with the only other bid by GBMC for $104,013. Work is expected to be completed over winter break.  (See attached contract and documentation).  

RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE BOARD APPROVE THE ATTACHED OWNER/GENERAL CONTRACTOR AGREEMENT WITH KNIGHT’S MECHANICAL FOR THE KITCHEN EXHAUST REPLACEMENT AT BLUEGRASS MIDDLE IN THE AMOUNT OF $98,000.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD APPROVE THE ATTACHED OWNER/GENERAL CONTRACTOR AGREEMENT WITH KNIGHT’S MECHANICAL FOR THE KITCHEN EXHAUST REPLACEMENT AT BLUEGRASS MIDDLE IN THE AMOUNT OF $98,000.
